

National News for UNISON members in E.ON - Your Pay - 09/21

Dear UNISON Member

UNISON is preparing its pay claim along with the other recognised trade unions to submit to EON. It is important to UNISON that our members views are heard and understood. For that reason, we are asking to complete a short pay survey.

The Survey Link is as follows:

https://survey.alchemer.eu/s3/90382544/UNISON-in-EON-Pay-Survey-2021-22

The survey is important as it will help identify your key priorities and pay aspirations for the next year. We will update you on the results of the survey and the outcomes of any negotiations. As a UNISON member your opinions are very important to us and it is you who will have the final say on any offer made by the business.

UNISON has shown considerable constraint in the past 2 years recognising that the business was facing considerable difficulty in its key areas of activity alongside the developing Covid pandemic. The business has clearly benefited from the constraint and is on a clear path to recovery. UNISON will expect that its members are able to share in the rewards form this recovery.

Remember - only members of a Trade Union have a vote on your pay. Unionised workplaces are better workplaces, so please spread the word and encourage your friends/colleagues to join Unison so they can have a say on this important issue. Joining is easy at www.join.unison.org.uk

For more info please find contact details for your UNISON below:

- Andrew Morgan (Nottingham) Andrew.Morgan@eonenergy.com
- Manjit Kaur (Nottingham) Manjit.Kaur@eonenergy.com
- Vakas Bhatti (Nottingham Eon Next) vakas.bhatti@eonnext.com
- Edith Farrer (Bolton) edith.farrar@eonenergy.com
- Alex Jocic <u>Alexander.Jocic@eonenergy.com</u>

We thank you for your continued support! - from your UNISON team in E.ON